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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed his warm greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious 

occasion of Id ul Zuha and expressed hope that that the festivity will reinforce 

faith in Almighty. 

In his festival message, the Governor said that Id ul Zuha, which is also 

known as Eid al Adha or Id ul Adha is celebrated with traditional fervor and 

gaiety in India and the world. Special prayers meetings are conducted, along 

with distribution of gifts and foods to relatives, neighbours and the poor. This 

festivity reminds all of the absolute faith of Ibrahim (Abraham) in Allah and 

promotes good will amongst the people.   

May the sacred occasion continue to strengthen our composite society, the 

Governor wished.   
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